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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
As you know, we had a visit from Ofsted Inspectors last week and I wanted to write to let you 
know that the visit went very well and we had some extremely positive feedback from the team 
who visited. During COVID, Ofsted are not giving formal grades, but as you will see in the 
report that will be released shortly, they recognise the work we have been doing to support 
children throughout this period. 
 
I am also delighted to share the news that we also received a letter at the end of last week 
from the Department for Education indicating that they will now be taking a fresh look at the 
issue of whether Moorhead will be leaving Landau Forte Charitable Trust. 
 
This is a positive step for us, and we will continue to work closely with the Department for 
Education and share all the brilliant examples of how Moorhead is being transformed. 
 
Everyone at Moorhead and Landau Forte Charitable Trust is 100% committed to continuing 
to make the necessary improvements. Whilst it is very encouraging to have positive feedback 
from Ofsted and this latest news from the Department for Education, the wonderful feedback 
from you as parents and carers matters so much more to us.  
 
We are passionate about giving your children the very best education possible, and we will do 
everything in our power to make that a reality.  
 
This year has clearly been extremely challenging for everyone, and on behalf of everyone at 
Landau Forte Charitable Trust, a heartfelt thank you for your continuing support and trust in 
us. 
 
As ever, if you have any questions or would like to give us any further feedback, please do get 
in touch. 
 
Wishing you all a peaceful Christmas with your family, 
 

  
Ruth McNeil      Sarah Findlay-Cobb 
Principal      Chief Executive Officer  
Landau Forte Academy Moorhead  Landau Forte Charitable  

 

 

 

 


